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Ce: <DSHARP @ ArmstrongTeasdale.com>, "Matthew J. O'Connor" <mjoc@workingforjustice.com>
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Mr. Gingras,

It has come to our attention that you have posted the demand letter and attachments, including emails sent from our
client to www.thedirty.com, that we faxed to your office on April 14, 2011 on the website www.scribd.com. As such,
unless you can provide evidence that it was someone else who posted the information, we will potentially be
amending our petition to add you as a defendant for perpetuating this defamation. We further believe that you may
now be a witness in the case. As a defendant and/or witness, there would certainly be a conflict with your
representation of the other two defendants. The information you posted can be found at:

hitp://www.scribd.com/doc/53294601/Stefanie-Crabtree-v-Dirty-World-LLC-250-000-demand

Very Truly Yours,
THE O'CONNOR LAW FIRM, P.C.

BY: Bradly H. Bergman

The O'Connor Law Firm, P.C.
Mid-America Trial Lawyers.

523 Grand Boulevard, Suite 1B
Kansas City, Missouri 64106
Telephone: 816 842 1111 extension 203
Facsimile: 816 842 3322
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The information contained in this e-mail message and any attachment(s) is privileged and confidential information intended only for the individual or entity named
above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, dissemination or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please immediately notify us by telephone. Thank you. NOTICE: The Missouri Bar and Missouri Supreme Court require all
Missouri attorneys to notify e-mail recipients that e-mail is not a secure method of communication, that it may be copied and held by any computers through which it
passes, and persons not participating in the communication may intercept the communication. By sending communications via e-mail, you have consented to such
method of communication. Should you wish to discontinue this method of communication, please advise, and no further e-mail communication will be sent.



